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Comments: This land does not belong to the United States. The people living in the Black Hills, Indigenous

communities and the people that support them are speaking loud and clear. I visit the area regularly now. Please

stop taking resources from the land. These minerals are part of the ecosystem and culture. We need to think

about what really matters to our children and their future. It's past time to stop focusing hard on money. It's not

real. Everything we need is already right here. See that. Open your heart. 


